

Flushing Community Schools

Flushing, Michigan

Dear Parents.

Placement of students into next year's grade is a process that requires thought, time, and information from a variety of sources. The goal is to build a balanced classroom based on mixed abilities, strengths, weaknesses, and learning styles.

Flushing Community Schools values parental input regarding the educational needs of your child. Please complete this form and provide us with information about your child that will be helpful in the placement process. Please focus on the questions as written. Individual teacher names *will not* be considered in the placement process and *should not* be included on the form. The final decision in placement of a student rests with the building principal.

Download this document. Save it to your computer. Fill in the information. Email it as an attachment to the appropriate principal listed below. Send all current kindergarten (1st grade students in 2023-2024) submissions to Heidi Donaldson. Child's Last Name: _____ Child's First Name: _____ Current School: _____ Current Grade: My child's strengths are: My child needs to grow in these academic or social areas: My child seems to learn best in an environment with the following characteristics: Other information (medical, emotional, peer relations, special situations) I wish the Placement Committee to consider: Parent Signature: _____ Date: _____ Please email to the appropriate school by 3:00 p.m., May 12, 2023 Central: robert.steinhaus@flushingschools.org Seymour: steve.groulx@flushingschools.org ECC: heidi.donaldson@flushingschools.org Springview: stacev.mesarosh@flushingschools.org Elms: john.hagens@flushingschools.org

Office Use Only:

Received By: ______ Date of Receipt: _____